Leland Township Public Library

Director’s Report May 2024
ACTIVITY and COLLECTIONS: Attached

PROGRAMS:

May 8, Teen Advisory Council (LIT) (4)

May 10, Storytime (18)

May 16, Book Club (12)

May 17, Storytime (23)

May 18, William Kent Krueger at Northport Performing Arts Center (300)
May 21, Tech Tuesday (4)

May 23, Summinars, “The Novels of Louise Penny” with Robert VanDellen, PhD. (24)
May 24, Storytime (12)

May 31 Storytime (15)

June 4, Summinars, The Evolution of Writing (4)

June 7, Storytime

June 13, Spring Movement with Dr. Carrie Sands

June 14, Children’s Summer Program with Lunnappi

June 20, Teen Wellness Program

June 20, Book Club

June 21, Children’s Summer Program, Great Lakes Children’s Museum
June 24, Summinars, The Odawa People

June 27, Teen Wellness Program

June 28, Children’s Summer Program with Miriam Pico

June 29, 4-H Petting Zoo

PROGRAMS

The author event at the Northport Performing Arts Center with William Kent Kruger was a great success. We
have received nothing but great feedback on this program.

Summinars have begun for the summer with 24 people attending the first session.

FRIENDS & VOLUNTEERS
Friends totes and stickers have arrived and are being sold at the front desk.
The Friends annual meeting will be June 20, at 11:00 am.

BUILDING & GROUNDS

Ken Hagstrom is back on the job for the township and he is now taking care of landscaping.
The irrigation system was turned on by Lautner Irrigation for the year.

The spring deep clean was done by Solutions 4 You on April 28.

TECHNOLOGY
The Tech Tuesday workshops are done for the summer and will resume in September. We had 4 attendees for the
workshop here.

BUDGET INFORMATION:
Financial Reports for April 2024 are attached with this report. With 17% of the fiscal year elapsed we have spent 17%
of the budget. We have received the last tax capture payment from Leelanau County making up for delinquent taxes.
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MISCELLANEOUS:
The Teen Advisory Committee (LIT) has been creating some great displays for the Library. They intend on continuing

to meet throughout the summer but we will have to see how that goes.
I met online with Rotary Charities to give them a six-month update on our construction project. They understand and

support the changes we are making to the project and will be interested to see how we are doing in another six months.
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